Please do not support Senate Bill 621! Our towns are our neighborhoods, we know our neighbors and
interact with them. Renters are there for themselves and not as part of our towns or our communities.
Let local governments, elected by local residents control their destinies.

Thank you.
Patrick Scott
Manzanita, OR.



